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Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 5 archery and sports afternoon 

 

I am pleased to inform you that children in Year 5 will be taking part in an archery session on Monday 

23rd May. On Tuesday 24th May, all children in Year 5 will have an afternoon of sport with their 

classes. This means that both 5J and 5LT will need to come to school in their PE kits on Monday 

23rd May and Tuesday 24th May. 

 

Please can I take this time to remind all parents/carers that PE kit should consist of plain black/grey 

joggers or shorts, plain white t-shirt and school fleece or jumper (if desired). Children should 

also come into school with a water bottle each day which can be filled in the classroom 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mr Johnson 

 

20 May 2022 
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